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8/28/2021 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

This letter is to inform the UTC of changes we were forced to make due to wildfires in the Fields Point 

landing area. Backcountry Travels LLC was notified by the US Froest Service district ranger that Fields 

Point landing is opening back up to the public. Backcountry Travels LLC will resume normal operations 

on Saturday August 28, 2021. 

Sincerely, 

Colter Courtney 
Backcountry Travels LLC 
 


